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G. H, Tugger, Director, Safety and Fire February 26, 1053
Protection Division, SFO

Dr, Charles L. Dunham, Chief, Medical Branch,
Division of 3ilology and Medicine, Washington.

RAD-SAFE PHYSICAL EXAMINATIONS - KEVADA PROVING GROUNDS
Symbol: BMM3:CID

Thank you for your memorandum of February 18, 1953 re the same
subject with attached informative memos.

Thie will confirm our telephone conversation of December 17, 1952
to the effect that spefial "Rad-Safe” physical sxaminations prior
to undertaking work involving entry into “"contaminated" areas
are not considered essential or particularly useful by the
Division of Blology and Medicine.

Ve note that lump sum, unit price or cost type contractors do
not normelly require pre-employment physical examinations for
their personnel.

We can find no valid reason for asking these contractors to
deviate from their normal policles with respect to decontamination
activities at Nevada Proving Grounds, so long as present radiation
safoty policies for Neveda Proving Grounds pertain,
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